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Spring has arrived and 

the sheep are back in 

Broughton Castle 

grounds 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

And some gorgeous 

lambs at Broughton 

Grounds Farm.  Thank 

you to Eunice for the 

photos. 

Kellie Oldman from Danvers Close makes some lovely cakes 

 

Jane has suggested that maybe we will be able to have a village get-together in the park in the not-too-

distant future when we are allowed.  Martin has said that he is agreeable.  Obviously, things could change 

at any minute but this would be something to look forward to. 

It wouldn’t be the same as our usual Picnic at the Castle, and probably just everyone to take their own 

picnic and chairs. 
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Flamingo Paperie Partners – Agnes Hume 
 

 
I am a Flamingo Paperie Partner and I sell greeting cards, 
stationery and Craft Kits and I am based in Banbury.  In this 
more difficult time, I would like to reach out to the more 
vulnerable.  I can send a brochure to anyone who might be 
interested or I have an online link  
https://online.flippingbook.com/view/879178/ 
 
I understand how the Covid has affected some of us and I'd like 
to be able to bring my business to them while shops are closed. 
My products are competitively priced (one card is £2.00 and for 
10 or more it will be £1.60 each).  You can check my website for 
the whole range:  www.flamingopaperie.co.uk/web/agneshume 
 
Looking forward to helping my community. 
 
Agnes 
 

Please try and support our local businesses.  For 

those of you who don’t know, Sam lives in Broughton 

https://online.flippingbook.com/view/879178/?fbclid=IwAR07XD7yR9tho4bCkNd3QsMg7UGz2aYO5NWoRXhw8-BFstf5u0nocNJXguE
http://www.flamingopaperie.co.uk/web/agneshume

